Belfagt Water District ——

285 Northport Avenue
P.O. Box 506
Belfast, Maine 04915-0506

www.belfastwater.org
email: info@belfastwater.org

TEL 207-338-1200
FAX 207-338-0444

3/7/2019

Andrew Bradley, P.E.

SMRT Architects and Engineers
144 Fore Street

P.O.Box 618

Portland, ME 04104

RE: Capacity to Serve Request for Proposed Nordic Aquafarms Facility, Belfast, Maine

Dear Andrew,

This letter is to confirm that the Belfast Water District has the capacity to serve the proposed Nordic
Aquafarm Facility at 285 Northport Avenue in Belfast, Maine.

As noted in the Water Supply and Purchase Agreement that was signed between Nordic Aquafarms and
Belfast Water District on January 29", 2018, the Belfast Water District agreed to supply up to 262 million
gallons of water annually to Nordic Aquafarms.

Also noted in the agreement is that the District can deliver water to Nordic’s facility at a rate up to 500
gallons/minute maximum.

Please let me know if you need additional information from the Belfast Water District.

Sincerely,

Kéith Pooler, Superintendent
BELFAST WATER DISTRICT




